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WAPA customers and stakeholders,

WAPA has issued a Federal Register notice initiating a public comment period about renewing the use of
WAPA's Applicant Profile Data (APD) form, OMB Control No. 1910-5136.

View the Federal Register notice.

The Paperwork Reduction Act, 44 U.S.C. § 3501, et seq., requires WAPA to renew its APD form once
every three years. WAPA's APD form expires on March 31, 2024, and WAPA proposes to renew the APD
form, with some ministerial changes, through March 31, 2027.

As a courtesy to our interested stakeholders, we want you to be aware of the process. If you have any
comments about the APD form, please submit them as provided in the Federal Register notice. The
comment period closes on Sept. 29, 2023. The proposed APD form, along with a list of ministerial
changes (including a reason for the changes) is available on WAPA's website at:
www.wapa.gov/PowerMarketing/Pages/applicant-profile-data.aspx.

Please note that this public process only examines renewing WAPA's APD form. It is a requirement under
the Paperwork Reduction Act. The actual allocation of power is outside the scope of this proceeding;
therefore, please do not submit a request for power under this public process.

Please contact Chrystal Dean, Enterprise Portfolio Manager, at cdean@wapa.gov or 970-240-6298 with
any questions.

Office of Public Affairs
Western Area Power Administration | Headquarters
(0) 720.962.7050 | publicaffairs@wapa.gov

barendsen@wapa.gov
Unsubscribe

secure.campaigner.com/csb/Public/show/e01k-2pmpgr--14bmph-htxvdrk4

7


https://trk.cp20.com/click/e01k-2pmpgr-cork5b-htxvdrk7/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/e01k-2pmpgr-cork5c-htxvdrk8/
https://trk.cp20.com/click/e01k-2pmpgr-cork5d-htxvdrk9/
mailto:cdean@wapa.gov
mailto:publicaffairs@wapa.gov
mailto:barendsen@wapa.gov
https://trk.cp20.com/form?2pmpgr--w8ve-htxvdrk4&sl=2a8&t=5&ac=e01k

